
Sixty-eighth  

Legislative Assembly  

of North Dakota 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 I am writing this letter in opposition to the House bill #1297. Trans folks need the birth 

certificate to change in order for them to fully transition to the person they feel like inside, and want to 

be fully. This change does no harm to anyone, yet it means the world to people who need it, and it helps 

improve their mental health once able to take more steps to become who they really are.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sydney Glende, LPCC 

  

 


